
From: Howard, Matthew Owen [mailto:mohoward@email.unc.edu]  

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 8:14 PM 
To: Addiction Research & Therapy 

Subject: RE: Editor acceptance letter JART 

 

Yes, I will be continuing on the board.  

 

Thanks! 

 
Matthew Owen Howard, Ph.D. 

Frank Daniels Distinguished Professor 
University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill 

 


